
April 14, 1998 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
519 SW Park, Suite 208 
Portland, OR 97205 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

Corporate Administration 

4601 Sixth Avenue South 
Seattle, Washington 98108 
Tel (206) 624-3215 Fax (206) 624-0377 

On behalf ofUwajimaya and the Moriguchi family I would like to express my great 
appreciation to you and Mrs. Atiyeh for sparing your precious time to attend the Grand 
Opening Party of the Uwajimaya Beaverton store on April1 0. Your presence made the 
name of the event to be justifiably called the Grand Opening. 

The Grand Opening Sales that started on the next day attracted amazing number of people 
all day on Saturday and continued on Sunday, too. The chairman, the president and 
everybody else pitched in to help. It was a typical Uwajimaya scene. 

Thank you again for your kind participation in the celebration. 

Sincerely, 

zt2 
aru (Mas) Tahara 

ecutive Assistant to the Chairman 


